ASX Announcement
PANTORO 14 September 2017

Extension of Consulting Agreement with Managing Director

Pantoro Limited (ASX:PNR) (Pantoro) is pleased to announce that the company has extended the consulting
agreement with the Managing Director, Paul Cmrlec, for a further period until 1 April 2020. The consulting agreement
is with Berrimil Services Pty Ltd as trustee for The Berrimil Services Trust.

The agreement which has been in place since April 2014 has been varied by agreement of the parties to extend the
notice period for termination to 180 days in the case of termination by the company.

The consulting fee under the agreement has not been increased.
The Chairman, Mike Jefferies said:

“Paul has been the primary driver of Pantoro’s success since he has joined. | am very pleased that Paul has agreed
to continue his dedication to company and | look forward to our continued success under his management.”
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